Southwest College of Biblical Studies P.O. Box 911 Pine Valley, CA 91962

Bruce Leary, Director

Spring 2002

Dear Friend of the Bible College,

We continue to see an incredible hunger to know God's Word better by the prison inmates. What excites me is to hear them vocally apply the truths of the Word to their personal Christian walk. At the present time I have limited my on-site teaching to two prisons (Donovan & Lancaster State Prisons). There are numerous other students taking courses through the mail; I receive more requests all the time.

The courses in progress are Bible Study Methods in Philippians & Preparation For Leadership (at Donovan), and Bible Study Methods in Philippians, & Attitudes: A Step to REAL Success (at Lancaster).

To see men's attitudes and demeanors change during class instruction motivates me to press on. I know how the in-depth study of God's Word has transformed my personal walk into something more useful for God than ever before. I often share that with the men.

Thank you for any part you have had, whether with your finances or with your prayer support, in this academic ministry. Your involvement helps me reach into lives that may one day return to your streets.

If you know of others who would be interested in financially teaming up with me to reach inmates, please tell them about us. If your church has a missions program and is seeking ministries to support, would you tell them about us, and then would you let me know whom to contact.

Training leaders inside the prisons how to handle the Bible accurately & how to behave themselves helps the overall religious programming, helps the yard pastors & chaplains, and enhances the prison environment in general. Thank you for standing with me.

Cordially,

Bruce Leary

Teaching Prison Inmates How to Study the Bible and How to be Leaders